




Re: Re: generator location (EL-24-100)

cmelectric@optonline.net <cmelectric@optonline.net>
Wed 7/17/2024 10:22 AM
To: Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>; kevin@topazed.com <kevin@topazed.com> 
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Scan0757.pdf;

Miles & Abby

See a�ached pic's

The proposed Generator location would have no impact on the wetlands because no excavation is 
required we would set a pre cast pad on the existing crushed stone and the Lp gas connection would 
be run along the trim of the building to the existing Lp gas regulator.

The electrical connections would be run directly into the building also.

If we relocate the generator trenching would be required from the Lp gas regulator or tank  to the 
generator that is in the wetlands set back now along with the electrical connections.

Please feel free to call if you have any other questions. 860-485-3527 .

Let me know your thoughts.

Thanks

Chris








